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Bewdley Development Trust (BDT) was set up in 2002, initially as Opportunity Bewdley.  As a Community Interest Company it has used its assets for the good of the community and is run by a Board of unpaid volunteer Directors. 

BDT’s object is to carry on activities which benefit the communities of Bewdley, Wribbenhall, Ribbesford, Rock and Arley.  These activities include, but are not limited to: Environment & Heritage; Sustainable Tourism; Improving Quality of Life; Economic Well Being; Improving Access; and Sustainable Environment. 

The past year has been a period where we have used the resources at our disposal to benefit various organisations that make Bewdley ‘a great place to live, work and visit.’ 

During the past year BDT has made financial contributions of over £11,000 to a number of organizations and groups.  Although some of the events planned have been cancelled or postponed due to Covid-19, we hope that the funding provided will enable these events to take place in the future which will encourage visitors to our town: 
· Bewdley Festival – contribution towards the set-up and running of the 2019 ‘American Epic’ weekend;
· Bewdley Passion – contribution towards the running of the 2020 event;
· Bewdley Community Theatre group – contribution towards their 2020 Pantomime;
· Friends of Bewdley Museum – contribution towards a display case for the silver Bewdley Toll Bridge Marson Tankard;
· Transition Bewdley – contribution towards running the Greener Living Fair;
· Foundry Artists – contribution towards funding an annual Exhibition and other activities;
· Rock Sports Youth Football Club – contribution towards the running of 11 teams for over 130 players;
· SARA – donation for their help to Bewdley residents during the 2020 floods;
· Bewdley Chess Club – contribution towards the running of future tournaments;
· Bewdley Town Football Club – contribution towards to repairs following the 2020 floods;

Wyre Forest District Council has informed BDT that our funding will cease with effect from 6th April 2020.  
BDT’s Board is currently considering its future position, exploring others sources of funding that will continue to benefit the people of Bewdley.  

During this period of reflection, BDT’s Board will remain in place and BDT remain active as we continue to work with partners, particularly the Town Council. Our desire is to use the remaining resources at our disposal to support partners in activities and opportunities that benefit our communities. As we have done since we started after the floods in 2002, BDT will do what it can to benefit Bewdley.
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